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Thoughts from Dave: Our Ugandan and US schedules have ramped up as we moved into the 
final quarter of 2024. Give thanks with us for the on-going Emerging Leaders ministry as well as 
for the hunger of Ugandan pastors to understand and proclaim God’s Word. Here in the States, 
amidst all the election hype, we are seeking to wrap-up 2024 in solid shape in order to position 
ourselves for the next three years of strategic ministy. Thanks for standing with us on this journey. 
 

Ugandan Team’s October Ministry included two major events in 
uniquely different locations. In early October, the team traveled across 
Lake Victoria to the Buvuma Islands for a three-day Pastor’s seminar. 
The team reports that 30 pastors and church leaders, from 10 churches on 
various Islands, made it to the seminar. It was good for the team to 
reconnect with these leaders after months away with the participants 
appreciating insights from the biblical teaching on conflict resolution. 

 

On October 17-18, the Team traveled to Kiboga for an Emerging Leaders Training. Our Team, 
which included regional COHORTS, led the sessions focusing 
on a Biblical View of Stewardship. The 25 participating young 
adults were individuals that the COHORTS are discipling 
through use of the Promises for Christ’s Faithful Followers 
Book 1. Another equipping session is set for November and 
will be led solely by the area COHORTS. 
 

The Honorable Mike Chibita in Falls Church, VA 
We	are	honored	to	welcome	Ugandan	Supreme	Court	Justice	Mike	Chibita	to	
an	 event	 on	 Sunday,	 November	 3,	 at	 the	 Hilton	 Garden	 Inn	 Falls	 Church.		
Justice	 Chibita	 will	 share	 his	 faith	 story	 and	 answer	 questions	 about	 his	
judicial	service.	RSVP	to	Dave	Jones	at	dave@partnershipsfortraining.org.		
 

Prayer Requests:  November brings opportunities to equip a new generation of leaders.  
• PRAY for continued progress to be made in Resource Development Work translating, 

editing, and printing Promise Book 2 into Langi, Luganda, and Swahili languages.   
• PRAY for  Dave’s upcoming November 8 – 21 - trip to Uganda for further equipping of 

COHORTS (Nov. 11-15) and TOTS (Training of Trainers) Nov. 18—20.  
• PRAY for the process of identifying Kampala area Eritrean, Somali, Sudanese, and DRC 

refugee pastors to join Ugandan church leaders for a NEW leadership training group. 
 

 

 

 

2024 Year-End Gift Goal of $30,000 – This effort seeks to cover first year expenses for the 
NEW two-year leadership training group that begins in January 2025 and expands  training across 
ethnic, national, and other relational barriers.  Achieving  this year-end goal will provide: 
 

• $22,000 for the new “Trailblazers Group” (four 2025 training events) and an “Envision 
Conference” for all 75 training leaders equipped by Partnerships over the years. 

• $8,000 for producing 80 Notebooks with complete content for the entire 2025-2027 
Training Seminars.  ($100 per student) 

Go to https://admin.newhorizonsfoundation.com/donation/create/378 if you desire to give on-line 
or send a check to New Horizons Foundation Inc., 731 Chapel Hills Dr., Colorado Springs, CO 
80920.  Please make checks out to New Horizons Foundation Inc. with Partnerships for Training 
Pastors on the memo line.   Thanks for considering this request. 
 

 Pastor Charles from Kiibo Islands 


